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BCBN mission from
Thailand

A five-person mission from the Thailand Productivity Institute, led by
Executive Director Dr. Phanit Laosirirat, visited Japan under the APO’s
Bilateral Cooperation Between NPOs Program, 19 and 20 January. After
receiving orientation briefings at the APO Secretariat on the morning of
the 19th and attending a lunch hosted by the APO Secretary-General, the
five went on to the Japan Productivity Center for Socio-Economic where
they heard presentations from staff on productivity initiatives for the next
50 years, technical cooperation for the Mekong region, and the Japan
Quality Award system. They also paid a courtesy call on Deputy
Director-General Kazuhiko Bando, Trade and Economic Cooperation
Bureau, Ministry of Economy, Trade and Industry. On the second day,
the mission observed kaizen practices at the Yokohama plant of Nissan
Motor and then traveled to Fuji Xerox to hear a presentation on the com-
pany’s knowledge design initiative.

Students visit
Secretariat

Twenty-seven students from Gakushuin Women’s College, Tokyo, visited
the APO Secretariat on 6 February. The visit was arranged by Professor
Hajime Suzuki, who accompanied the group. After viewing a video pres-
entation on the APO, Director of Information and Public Relations N.G.
Kularatne briefed the students on current activities. Secretary-General
Shigeo Takenaka explained Secretariat staffing, followed by a question
and answer session. Professor Suzuki, who also serves as counselor to
the Japan Productivity Center for Socio-Economic Development, then
summarized the Technical Expert Service and training programs of the
APO. To round off their visit, the students inspected the Secretariat
library facilities.

2005 quiz contest winners
Among the entries to the APO News quiz contest announced in the December 2005 issue, 21 had 100% correct answers. The prizewinners were decided
through a lucky draw performed by APO Secretariat staff members. We congratulate all the winners, who will receive their prizes soon.

We also thank everyone who took part in the quiz and responded to our opinion survey with suggestions for improvement. 

Cash (US$50.00) prizewinners

S. Dharmalingam (India)
K.A. Krishnan (India)
Rajaumbang Saragih (Indonesia)
Chong Siow Yen (Malaysia)
Priya Darshan Sharma (Nepal)
Chanda R. Inocencio (Philippines)
Cherryl L. Ortega (Philippines)
Efren C. Sabularse (Philippines)
Ireneo P. Leuterio (Philippines)
Nina Maria B. Estudillo (Philippines)

Consolation (APO book) prizewinners 

Mizanor Rahman Chowdhury (Bangladesh)
Debasish Bhattacharyya (India)
N.T.V. Ranga Rao (India)
S. Shanmugam (India)
S. Tamilarasi (India)
S. Vijayendiran (India)
Hamid Shabangiz (Iran)
Yap Yun Fung (Malaysia)
Imtiaz Ahmad (Pakistan)
Allan Jose T. Reyes (Philippines)
Liwayway T. Nangca (Philippines)

(L-R) Secretary-General Takenaka, Dr. Phanit, and Duangthip Chomprang,
APO Liaison Officer

Students listening to Kularatne’s introduction of the APO
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